
Looking for an easy 

way to get to Pumpkin 

Night in the Park this 

year?  Try the FREE 

shuttle from  Spring 

Lake Park High School.  

It’s simple.  You will be 

dropped off near the 

Front Gate at 

Springbrook Nature 

Center.   

Shuttle runs 

continuously  

First Shuttle:  4:45 

Last Shuttle:  9:15 

Pumpkin Night Shuttle/Accessible Parking 

Spring Lake Park 

High School 


